
  
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
TESTING OF VOTING 

EQUIPMENT 
VILLAGE OF IOLA 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the voting equipment public test for 
the August 13th, 2024, primary election and referendum will be 
held on Tuesday, August 6th, 2024, at 5:00 PM in the 
Community Room at Village Hall, located at 180 South Main 
Street, Iola.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Laura J. Krogwold 
Village Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 


